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More Armor Coating Planned in Auburn 
(KLZA)-- The Auburn City Council conducted a public hearing Monday evening on the One and
Six Year Street Plan 

Following the hearing, which drew comments from some Council members, the plan calling for 29
blocks of armor coating this coming summer was approved.

The Council also approved transferring ownership of the addition to the Auburn Library from the
Library Foundation to the City of Auburn. The Library Foundation used a USDA Grant to fund the
project. Recently a former patron gifted the money to pay off the addition. Per the original
agreement, once debt free, ownership was transferred to the City in exchange for $10. 

A public hearing was also conducted concerning an amendment adding a section on energy to the
Auburn Comprehensive Plan, recommended by the Planning Commission. 

The amendment concerns home generation of electricity through solar and wind energy.

The Council also approved the use of City property during the annual Auburn Eagles / Auburn Fire
Department July 4th Fireworks display.  
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